
Christ the Lord Church  
Sunday’s service: 10 am 

—  for the week of May 5-11, 2022  — 

Mark your calendars: 
Saturday, May 7 at 11 am…Celebration of the life of David 

Bettencourt.  All are welcome. 
Saturday, May 7 at 2 pm …Town Hall public meeting organized 

by Pinole 4 Fair Government. Doors open at 1 pm. 
Presentation by Pinole Mayor, Vincent Salimi, starts @ 2 pm.  

Sunday, May 8 … Layette Ministry ingathering of newborn items 
for needy mothers at the Regional Medical Center, Martinez. 
Donated items may be placed on Layette table in the narthex. 
Monetary donations are also welcome. 

Saturday, May 21 at 1 pm…Town Hall public meeting organized 
by Pinole 4 Fair Government. Doors open at noon. 
Presentation by CC Co. Supervisor, John Goia, starts @ 1 pm  

Saturday, June 25  Drum Circle and Food Sale in our parking lot. 

Our Spring Plant, Jewelry & Accessories sale was a big 
success!!  Thank you to all who donated items; sorted or 
priced items; set up tables; worked the sale; bought plants, 
jewelry or honey; and cleaned up afterwards! Please see the 
details in the note attached to the email with this E-news. 

12 Steps to a Compassionate Life class is resuming! These 
classes will be held every other Sunday after worship & fellowship, 
beginning on May 29.  Please sign up either at church (printed sign-
up sheet in the narthex) or online here. 
 
Would you like to help bring communion to elders in assisted 
living?  Starting May 15 at 6:30 pm Rev. Lois will be taking 
communion to residents of Piedmont Gardens in Oakland once a 
month. Anyone wishing to join her in this outreach service is 
welcome, either for one visit or more.  Carpooling is possible.  
Please contact Rev. Lois. 

We’re rolling at CTL - Get in on the action and the fun!! Can 
you help?  We’re looking for an organizer for each of these 
functions: 
• Food sale on June 25 at the Drum Circle; 
• Co-Chair for this year’s Stewardship Campaign; 
• Raffle coordinator for Animal Fest on Saturday, Sept. 17; 
• Party in early June to celebrate Rev. Lois’s 10th anniversary of 

ordination. 
Please contact Sandy, Elaine Brady or Rev. Lois if you have   
questions or are interested in these opportunities! 

Can you help with CTL office tasks for a couple of weeks? 
Sandy will be getting a hip replaced at the end of May and would 
love to train one or several volunteers to keep the office running 
while she is in recovery.  Example tasks: check USPS mailbox  
and office voicemail; create and print the Sunday reading inserts 
each week; recharge microphone batteries; prepare mailings for 
those who do not have email (copy of Sunday’s sermon + Enews); 
print and hang hymn signs in the sanctuary, etc. Please contact 
Sandy if you can help with any of these.  THANK YOU!   

Eastertide Zoom Book Study - Prince Caspian. Sundays, April 
24-May 29 at 1:30 pm: The Episcopal Campus Ministry invites 
anyone to join in a book study for Eastertide on C.S. Lewis’s 
Prince Caspian. They will be reading this book with a special 
focus on themes of the Holy Spirit, climate change, and our being 
equipped to take action. Contact Tom Poyner for more information 
calcanterbury@gmail.com. 

Donations and pledge payments to support CTL and our 
various ministries may be given at https://
christthelord.gvtls.com, or by sending a check to the church.

Christ the Lord Church Office Hours

Sandy: Monday-Friday, 9:30 am - 12:30 pm
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